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Bryce, Hudie to assume leadership of LKDSB 
 
Trustees for the Lambton Kent District School Board re-elected Jane Bryce as the Chair and elected 
Elizabeth Hudie as Vice-Chair of the Board during the Annual Organizational Meeting held on 
December 6, 2016. 
 
Bryce has served as a school board trustee since 1994. Hudie was appointed to the LKDSB in 2005. 
 
“I’m honoured to have the support of the Board; I greatly appreciate the support of my fellow trustees 
and senior administration,” said Bryce in her remarks to the Board of Trustees. “I’m honoured to serve 
again as your chair. I will strive for fairness in debate, openness with the general public, support all of 
the decisions of the Board and represent you the very best way that I can.” 
 
“We are pleased to have the continuation of leadership from Chair Jane Bryce and I congratulate 
Elizabeth Hudie on her appointment as Vice-Chair of the LKDSB,” said Director of Education Jim 
Costello. “Strong leadership is important to fostering success for every student, every day and we 
appreciate their ongoing commitment to the LKDSB.” 
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